
Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Ammar Khartabeel

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
As a household managing the ongoing rise in living costs—including housing, groceries, and transportation—this 
additional increase in electricity rates presents a significant burden on our monthly budget. Many families, including 
mine, are already struggling to adapt to inflation and economic uncertainty. Increasing utility costs at this time will 
only intensify financial pressure, particularly for those with fixed or modest incomes.


